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NOTE FROM THE CHAIR OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
ANNOUNCING THAT HE WILL BE AWAY FROM HEADQUARTERS

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
WASHINGTON, D.C.
THE CHAIR
PERMANENT COUNCIL
April 1, 2004
Excellency:

I have the honor to notify Your Excellency that I will be away from headquarters on April 2, 2004.

Pursuant to Article 6 of the Rules of Procedure of the Permanent Council, the Vice Chair of the Council, Ambassador María Tamayo-Arnal, Permanent Representative of Bolivia, will serve as Chair during my absence.

I would be grateful if you would kindly have this notification circulated to the permanent representatives to the Organization of American States.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Miguel Ruíz-Cabañas

Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Mexico

to the Organization of American States
His Excellency
César Gaviria
Secretary General
Organization of American States
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